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13th July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: BOYS FOOTBALL TOUR – BARCELONA FC FUTBOL SALOU – MAY 2023 

We are planning to take a group of boys on the above football tour to Spain in May 2023, 
departing on Friday 12th May and returning on Monday 15th May. 
 
The basic format of the trip consists of a 4-day tour to Salou in the North East region of Spain.   
A full programme of events is provided and is likely to include: 

 

• Two fixtures for each team 

• Tour of the Nou Camp Stadium  

• Full use of sports facilities at Futbol Salou Sports Complex 
 
The cost of the trip is £725 per student, which is inclusive of full board accommodation, air and 
coach travel, insurance, football tour top and a full programme of daytime and evening events.  
Flights will be from a local airport (pupils will be required to make their own travel arrangements 
to and from the airport).  The tour will be provided through GB Sports Tours, an ATOL covered 
company. 
 
The tour is open to boys involved in school football who are currently in Years 7 and 8 (i.e. 
Years 8 and 9 next school year), and spaces are limited so names will be drawn fairly if the 
interest is above the number of places available. Once places have been confirmed a non-
refundable deposit of £150 must be paid via Parent Pay by Friday 12th August 2022.  
 
Of course, when visiting another country with a group of students we must be able to trust them 
100% to behave impeccably, look after each other and to follow instructions. Places on the trip 
are therefore dependent on the ability of the boys to display these qualities not just within the 
PE faculty, but across all areas of the school right up until the tour departure. If any student 
needs to be removed from the tour for not meeting expectations, we will not be able to refund 
the deposit. We will communicate any concerns fully with parents/carers. 
 
To register your interest in this trip, please print and complete the attached slip and return it to 
Mr Powell in the PE office by Tuesday 19th July at the latest. Once places have been confirmed 
we will e-mail you with the remaining payment schedule.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

 
We are confident that the tour will provide a stimulating and highly enjoyable experience for all 
participants. Full details will be provided at an information evening for players and parents 
nearer to the event but if you would like further information in the meantime, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at tscott@lymmhigh.org.uk & gpowell@lymmhigh.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr T Scott                                  Mr G Powell                           
Tour Organisers 
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To Mr Powell 

Re: FOOTBALL TOUR – BARCELONA FC FUTBOL SALOU – MAY 2023 

I would like to register my child’s interest in the above trip and understand that once places 

have been confirmed I must make a non-refundable payment of £150. 

 

Pupil Name: ____________________________ Form: __________________ 

 

Signed: ____________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Date:  ____________________________ 


